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Canon Peter Hall CE Primary 

Weekly News 
It’s hard to believe it’s the Summer term! This year is 
certainly flying by! We would like to extend a warm 
welcome to our new nursery children and their families. 
We are delighted that you have chosen for your child to 
start their learning journey at Canon Peter Hall School.  
It's going to be a really busy term with lots of exciting 
learning opportunities planned for the children.  
 

Nursery Places -September 2024 
We are now accepting applications for nursery places 
for September 2024. We have a happy and friendly 
nursery environment in which children can learn and 
play. We offer both 15 hour and 30 hour free childcare 
places and all children who attend nursery in a morning 
are also invited to attend our free breakfast club before 
school. If your child turns 3 before 31st August 2024 
please contact the school office to arrange a visit and 
meet the staff. Nursery application forms are also 
available from the school office.   
 

 
Staffing News 
We are absolutely thrilled to share the exciting news 
that Mrs Walker is expecting her second baby. Mrs 
Walker’s baby is not due until August so she is intending 
to stay with us until the end of the Summer term. 
 
 

Learning with Parents Trial 
During the last term, our Years 1, 3 and 6 children have 
had access to an online reading record. This is an online 
and easy way to record home reading instead of the 
blue paper reading records. This has been really 
successful and it has been lovely to read your comments 
and watch the videos which have been uploaded. We 
are going to extend this trial this half term to include 
maths homework for Years 1, 3 and 6. Starting on Friday 
26th April, children will be sent a piece of maths 
homework to complete. This will be sent to you by email 
in the same way as the reading record. Children in all 
other year groups will continue to receive a paper copy 
of home learning this term.  

 

Statutory Assessment Weeks 
This term some of our children will complete statutory 
assessments. These are assessments which the 
government state all children in certain year groups 
must undertake in all schools across the country. These 
assessments can only be completed on specific dates so 
it is really important that your child is in school on these 
dates. 
These are as follows: 
 
Year 6 SATs Week: Monday 13th May- Friday 17th May 
 
Year 4 Multiplication Check: Monday 3rd June-Friday 7th 
June 
 
Year 1 and 2 Phonics Screening Check: Monday 10th 
June-Friday 14th June 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
In order to give you as much notice as possible the 
following events are booked into the school diary for 
this term. Some of these are obviously weather 
dependent so are subject to change. We will let you 
know dates of Year 6 leavers events in the next few 
weeks. 

 
Wednesday 1st May-Thursday 2nd May Year 4 Residential 
Tuesday 7th May-Wednesday 8th May- Year 3 Residential 
Monday 20th May- Class Photographs 
Wednesday 12th-Friday 14th June-Y5/6 Residential 
Wednesday 19th June- EYFS/KS1 Sports’ Day 
Thursday 20th June- KS2 Sports’ Day 
Tuesday 9th July- Summer Fayre 
Wednesday 10th July- Parents’ Open Afternoon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.canonpeterhall.co.uk/

